
Complete Streets TAC Monthly Meeting
Monday, May 13th, 2013

2:00PM

Attendance:  TAC Members Present:
Alena Alberani, SCP
Laura Borgesi, City of Hollywood
Scott Brunner, Broward County Traffic Engineering
Alan Cohen, City of Sunrise
Maribel Feliciano, Broward County Air Quality
Pattie Gertenbach, BPAC
Mark Horowitz, Broward County
Gloria Katz, Smart Growth Partnership
Amanda Martinez, City of Deerfield Beach
John Ramos, BCT
Andrew Riddle, FDOT
Peter Schwarz, Broward County Planning Council

Jo Sesodia, City of Sunrise
Richard Tornese, Broward County Highway
Kevin Walford, Fort Lauderdale
Charles K. Wu, City of Hallandale Beach

Staff:
Lauren Bello, UHP
Priscila Clawges, MPO
Ricardo Gutierrez, MPO
Patrice Gillespie Smith, UHP
Stewart Robertson, KHA



Summary/Minutes



Agenda Item Discussion Action 
Introductions • The group welcomed new members: from the City of 

Sunrise: Jo Sesodia and Alan Cohen, Laura Borgesi from 
the City of Hollywood and Charles Wu from the City of 
Hallandale Beach

Project Update
National Bike 
Month

• P. Gillespie Smith gave an update on National Bike to 
School Day. She offered an example of her home town, 
which had 5 schools participate

• The event had police buy-in
• Parents now encouraged to bike their children to school
• Nationally, the numbers of Bike to School Day participants have 

doubled from 2012 to 2013

Project Update:
City of Ft. 
Lauderdale

•  K. Walford announced 2nd Annual Transportation Summit
o Wed. May 14th at FAU/BC Downtown campus 8:30-

4:30
o Architecture students involved
o Speakers 
o Info is on TAC website

• IPI 2013 conference Port Everglades
o The city of Ft. Lauderdale will be presenting on 

Complete Streets on May 22.
Project Update:
Broward MPO

• P. Clawges announced Speak Up Broward, a public 
engagement effort around Transportation issues in 
Broward

o Kick off was April 30
o Community members (including HS students) 

participating
o A1A Bike/Ped projects
o Scenic Hwy Redesignation

• R. Gutierrez updated on LRTP 
o Outreach in Tamarac Wed., May 15th

• TAP applications: approved by MPO Board May 9th 
• He complimented TAC members for their applications. M. 

Horowitz had No. 1 ranked project in Broward (Davie Rd.)
o 3rd was Coral Springs
o 5th was A. Martinez’s project in Deerfield Beach
o Only two used Transportation Outreach Planner

Project Update:
City of Coral 
Springs

• P. Gillespie Smith announced Walkability Audit: Sample 
Rd. and University Dr. (to make downtown a more 
walkable place)

o Friday, May 17th 




